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Modern Slavery and Transparency Statement 

 

Published on: June 19th, 2024 

In accordance with the requirements of the UK's Modern Slavery Act 2015 section 54, the following 

statement shares Haglöfs AB’s and its subsidiaries effective policies and implemented measures to 

safeguard fundamental human rights and decent working conditions and prevent forced labor, slavery 

and human trafficking in our business operations and supply chains in the year preceding the above 

date. 

  


















